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To our Friends of Baltimore Yearly Meeting,

Please welcome Nathan Kleban as he visits your yearly meeting sessions. We are excited
that he will have opportunities to hear your concerns and leadings while sharing in
worship, holding your meeting in the Light and leading interest groups. He is grateful to
be in faith and community with you.

As the Program Associate with Right Sharing of World Resources, Nathan cultivates
relationships with Friends and invites connection with volunteers and partners in this
country and across the world. Nathan also visits Friends to offer messages and
workshops on right sharing and “Power of Enough”. He is passionate about deepening
and supporting Quakers’ spirit-led connections to share the abundance of God’s love
working for equity through partnerships with our human family throughout the world.
Nathan is also very fond of the Alternatives to Violence Project. His home Meeting is
Iowa City Monthly Meeting, Iowa Yearly Meeting (Conservative).

We at RSWR seek to strengthen our connection to Friends meetings and churches around
the country through intervisitation. We hope to open opportunities for understanding
how each of us can work with Spirit to create equity and inclusion in the world. We send
you greetings, hold you in our prayers, and trust that God will bless your time together in
loving community.

With Love and Light,
Elizabeth Gates

Clerk, Right Sharing of World Resources Board
Lancaster Monthly Meeting, Philadelphia Yearly Meeting
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